Task Management Software



Task Management Software

The task management software we use is to be discontinued and needs replacement.

We are looking for members who have experience with Asana, Clickup or Trello.

Can you provide the committee with your opinion and perhaps some learning experience?

OMPONIONIOO.

If so, please email Mark Pike: mark.pike@hgfa.asn.au

Until next time, safe, fun flying

- Brett Coupland, General & Operations Manager, HGFA



Copyright © 2020 Sports Aviation Federation of Australia, All rights reserved. You are receiving this email as a member (or past member) of the SAFA.

Our mailing address is:

Sports Aviation Federation of Australia 21 / 54 Commercial Place Keilor East, VIC 3033 Australia

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.